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Dear Parents/carers,   Year 6 National Space Centre Visit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As part of next term’s topic ‘Stargazers’ we have arranged an exciting visit for Year 6 to go to 
The National Space Centre in Leicester.  The visit will be on Monday 12th September, we will 
depart at 8.15am prompt and aim to return 4.30pm. 
 
Please bring your child into school for registration at 8am and arrange to collect your child 
from school at 4.30pm. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £20.00, which includes the entrance fee and transport,                      
payable using your child’s online Scopay account. 
 
The visit will include exploring the interactive galleries, observing in the UK’s largest                   
Planetarium and viewing the iconic 42metre high Rocket Tower. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a throwaway carrier bag, (no glass bottles or          
fizzy drinks). Those who are in receipt of free school meals will be provided with a school 
packed lunch.  Your child will also need to wear their school uniform. 
 
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where 
you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for 
your child’s account. Please contact the office on 01952 386770 if you haven’t yet                    
received this. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Year 6 Teachers 
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